RESUME DIGEST
ACT 417 (HB 595) 2016 Regular Session Robert Johnson

Existing law authorizes the use of telehealth technology to provide certain healthcare
services.

New law adds licensed dietitian or nutritionist to the list of healthcare providers who may
use telehealth technology subject to regulation by the appropriate licensing board.

Effective August 1, 2016.

(Amends R.S. 40:1223.3(3))



